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Mr. Miner:
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff performed an acceptance review of
your submittal dated February 27, 2014 (ACO 14-0009), requesting NRC's review and
approval of changes to Chapter 10.0, Decommissioning and the Decommissioning
Funding Plan (DFP) for the American Centrifuge Lead Cascade facility in Piketon, OH
(Technical Assignment Control (TAC) number L34282).
 
The NRC staff has determined that your submittal is not acceptable.  The NRC staff will
provide a written communication within the next days describing the basis for its
conclusion.  Therefore, efforts under TAC Number L34282, Change in Commitment
Related to the DFP for the Lead Cascade, will remain open.
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390(d) of the NRC “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this
communication will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of the NRC's
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS). ADAMS is
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the
Public Electronic Reading Room).
 
Please contact me should you have any questions.
 
Cordially,
 
Osiris Siurano, Project Manager
Uranium Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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